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5 Cyclone Squadron  

Royal Canadian Air Cadets  

                    

 SPONSORING COMMITTEE MEETING - MINUTES  

Date  Tuesday,  March 7, 2016  Time  1903-1943 hrs  

Purpose  Regular Meeting  Location  ESCE, Embrun, Ontario  

Present  Executive:  

Chair: Kim Ferguson  

Co-Chair: Marie-Helene De Quimper 

Secretary: Kiersten Burke  

Parent Coordinator: Cheryl Burke  

 

Robert Boileau 

Claude Vinette 

Andre Guilbault 

Pam Furlong 

Josee Robichaud 

Matt MacDonald 

 

  

Item  Presenter  Discussion  Action  

1  Chair/Co-chair Meeting called to order    

2 Treasurer Financial Report 

 

 

3 Chair/Co-chair Activities Close-Out Reports 

 

1. Canal Skating 

The cadets had a great time skating on the 

canal. The ice was not in great shape but they 

had their beavertails and had fun with their 

friends. 

 

2. Effective Speaking 

The regional Effective Speaking competition 

went well. Ranger came third in the 

competition. 

 

3. Sens Game 

Thank you to 2Lt Schan for supervising the 

cadets. They had a great time. 

 

4. Winter Survival 

Only had a handful of cadets show up but they 

had fun. It was a wet weekend though. 

 

5. Portraits 

Retakes for the squadron portraits will be later 

in March. 
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6. Level 1 day 

There were tons of fun activities. The cadets got 

to do lots of activities including using 

hoverboards. They were in groups with cadets 

from other from other squadrons. 

 

4 Chair/Co-chair Upcoming Events 

 

1. Marksmanship 

The regional marksmanship competition will be 

at the Salaberry armoury on March 11.  

 

2. Drill Rehearsal 

There will be a Drill rehearsal March 17, 9-2 

pm in Vernon. Lunch will be provided. 

 

3. Drill Competition 

The Drill Competition will be on March 19 at 

the old Rockland Arena. 

 

4. Instructors Seminar 

There will be an instructor’s seminar at the 

school on March 25. This will be for level 4 and 

up. 

 

5. Merit Review Board 

The Merit Review Board is for FSgts and up 

and will be on April 1. 

 

 

5 Chair/Co-chair New Business 

 

1. Open Positions 

We are still looking for people to take over the 

Embrun tag day and bottle drive. We also need 

someone to take initiative for our spring 

Clothing Sales. 

 

 

6 CO CO’s Report 

 

There will be a lot going on from now until Annual 

Parade so please keep checking Facebook, emails and 

the website. 

 

Next week there will be no cadets due to March break. 

For the March break activity, please do not bring the 

forms back until you get to the bus. 

 

The week after march break will be a sports night, so 

we are not back in uniform until March 28. 
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We will be having a bottle drive on April 8 and there is 

a possible senior’s activity May 13. 

 

When reporting an absence please use the Report An 

Absence button on the homepage of the website. There 

is lots of information on the website so it is 

recommended to spend some time looking through all 

of the pages. 

 

There will not be any information on camps until May. 

 

   

Next Meeting to be Held  

 April 4, 2017 

7 pm  

In the Cafeteria  

At Ecole Secondaire Catholique de Embrun 

 

 

 

Kiersten Burke 

Sponsoring Committee - Secretary  


